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21st June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers      

We are pleased to confirm that the date for the year 2 trip will be Friday 8th July. We will be visiting 
Baggeridge Country Park. 

During this visit we will be pond dipping, exploring the local environment for wildlife, linked to our 
science topic “Living things and their habitats”. 

We will be travelling to Baggeridge from school via minibus. We will leave at approximately 10am 
and return at 2.30pm.  

Please provide your child with a packed lunch or order sandwiches via ParentMail. They will also 
need to wear old clothes and their school jumper with trainers. They will also need their water 
bottle, a waterproof coat, sun hat and sunscreen. 

There is no cost for this visit, however, there will be a chance for children to purchase ice cream. If 
you wish for your child to purchase an ice-cream, then please send £2 in a named envelope on the 
day of the visit. 

A permission form is on ParentMail and will need to be completed by Friday 1st July. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

Mrs Weaver 
Class Teacher 
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